
Pel ican Waters Bowls  Club  49  Nelson Street ,   Golden Beach  4551  

For more information please call   Ph: 5492 1032               Visit   www.pelicanbowls.com.au  

Email: secpelicanbowls@westnet.com.au      Information for Members, Guests and Visitors  

Dear members and guests, why not pop into our  

Bistro 

Open: Tuesday to Saturday 

Lunch: from 12noon — Dinner: from 5.30pm 

Treat yourself to our popular monthly special or check the Blackboard and A la Carte menu. 

 Pelican Brief     
MARCH  2020  Newsletter   



 

BE IN IT TO WIN IT  

FRIDAY EVENINGS  

Raffle tickets 

 

sold from 6:00 

 

 winners drawn at 6:30 
 

  

 

    D R A W S  A T  6 P M  A N D  7 P M  

 

 

W H A T ’S  O N  A T  T H E  P E L I C A N  

 

MONDAYS - 3:00pm START 

Twilight Bowls 3 Bowl Nominated Pairs  

Games Prizes - Raffles 

Bistro Closed 

TUESDAYS - 1:00pm START 

Men's Triples Bowls - 2 Games 

Game Prizes - Raffles 

Bistro Open - Lunch 12noon  Dinner 5:30pm 

Bar Open 

WEDNESDAYS - 12:30 START 

1:00pm Ladies Bowls 

Games Prizes  -  Raffles 

Bistro Open - Lunch 12noon  Dinner 5:30pm 

Bar Open 

THURSDAYS  

8:30am & 1:00pm Bowls Mixed 

Prizes - Raffles 

Bistro Open - Lunch 12noon  Dinner 5:30pm 

FRIDAYS-1:00pm Start 

Twilight 3 Bowl Nominated Pairs  

Prizes - Raffles 

Bistro Open - Lunch 12noon  Dinner 5:30pm 

Members Draw 6pm and 7pm  

Raffles from 6pm - 7pm 

Pick the Joker 

SATURDAYS 

1pm Jackpot pairs  

Bistro Open - Lunch 12noon  Dinner 5:30pm 

SUNDAYS  

9am each 2nd Sunday Crackerjack 

Bistro Closed 

 

February 

John Waterfall 

Liz Waterfall 

Michael Olsen 

Patsy Richardson 

Peter Richardson 



NEWS FROM THE BOARD CHAIRMAN 

 

Getting nearer to 2020 AGM. Good luck to members putting 

their names down to join the Board.  It is very rewarding. 

Really good to see our dedicated lawn bowlers out enjoying 

playing.   

As the LBA and MBA start their club games.  I would like to 

wish everyone “Good Luck”, hope everyone enjoys themselves. 

Interesting weather currently, the weather has been very wet 

then hot/humid but it is February so to be expected. Excellent to 

see the members continuing to turn up for bowls.  Still the twilight games look very 

popular.  Lovely time of the day to be playing. 

Please keep the water intake up when playing and check on other bowlers.  

Sometimes we forget when playing how important fluid is on these days. 

Work continues on the Men’s toilets.  Certainly is making a big difference to this area. 

Thank you everyone that has worked and contributed to this renovation. 

See you all on the greens. 

CHAIRMAN  LIN 

PLEASE NOTE  

Please have all reports, articles and photos (with descriptions) emailed directly to 

the editor by WEDNESDAY 25th MARCH 2020:  editorpelicanbowls@westnet.com.au. 

MEMBER INFORMATION  

Leslie from the Star Chemist at Golden 

Beach has a Loyalty Program up and 

running. 

 

 

#Registration is free (either on line or in store) 

#You get $5 off your first purchase after registering 

#You earn 3 points for every dollar spent 

#You receive a birthday voucher 

#You can enter into a draw to win an $80 hamper ( fill 

out the form in store) 

Thanks in advance, 

Denise Fazakerley ( Raffle Convenor) 

Loyalty Program: 



 

 

The Annual General Meeting has been set for Monday 23 March at 7.00pm 

at the Club.  There are notices in the Club on the General Notice Board as 

well as on the Bar in 2 locations.  If you would like to nominate for the Board, 

there are nomination forms on the General Notice Board, and forms can also 

be obtained from the Board Secretary, Tony Carter.  If anybody would like to 

raise a Notice of Motion, forms can be obtained from Tony Carter.  It would 

be great to see as many people as possible at the AGM. 

Recently we circulated information on obtaining more Solar Panels for the 

club, in order to increase our production of solar electricity and lower our 

electricity bills and to provide long term savings to the club.  If by chance, 

you did not receive the information, please feel free to contact Tony Carter 

who can provide you with a copy of the information. 

The new club website is just about complete, and assuming no delays, the 

plan is to launch the new website on 1 March.  Well done and thanks to all 

the people who have contributed to the development of the website, espe-

cially to Clive Dixon who has led the process and undertaken much of the 

work. 

Good bowling to everyone 

The following ROLL UP times may not be available due to weather conditions,  

championships and competitions or official coaching activities or training. Available  

to club members and all visiting bowlers. 

Fees $5 per visitor and a gold coin donation for members, 

payable at the Games Office or the bar. 

Tuesdays          9am - 11.30am 

Wednesdays   10am - 11.30am   &    5pm - Sunset 

Thursday           5pm - Sunset 

Fridays            10am - 11.30am 

Saturday           9.30am - 11.30am  

NEWS FROM THE BOARD 

One of our Clubs’ long standing Club member and generous sponsor  

Bert ANDERSEN from Andersens Caloundra passed away peacefully 

on the 13th February 2020. 



 

 Even though it has been very hot we have had a good 

number of Ladies come on Wednesday which is good. 

We started the Fours on the 5th February and had quite a 

bit of rain but we managed to finish the game on the day. 

But by the time we got to the next round on the 12th  

February the heavens opened again so we restarted the 

second round on the 19th February so we hope the 

weather will now hold out. Congratulations to Wendy 

Tonks who has done a great job. 

The report from our members who travelled to Hervey Bay they had a great 

time and really enjoyed the bowling up there. I have heard that next year 

they are heading down over the border to NSW which sounds like another 

great trip is in the pipeline. 

That is all from me, 

Kaye Whelan   President LBA 

Ladies Bowling Arm 

President                      – Kaye Whelan 

Senior Vice President – Robyn Schey 

Admin Office                – Phyl Hallewell 

Assistant Admin          – Gayle Smith 

Games Director          – Wendy Tonks

(for the 11th year) 

Ass. Games Director – Georgina Nielson 

Raffle Convenor        - Denise Fazakerley  

LADIES BOWLING ARM  

A Selectors Prayer 
Blessed are they who can play sport 
Blessed are they who can still be taught  
Blessed are they who accept with grace  
To play in any selected place 



SPECIAL EVENT  



The first round of the Club Fours has been completed and 
the second round should be finished as this goes to press.  
Nominations are now open for the Men’s A Single. 
 
After discussions at the last MBA meeting we decided it 
was futile trying to enforce East/West roll-ups. This policy 
will now be dropped. Likewise, the gold coin roll-up  
donation will also be dropped for members. A roll-up fee 
of $5 still applies to visitors. 
 

Many Club members and friends recently enjoyed a trip to Hervey Bay  
organised by Steve and Patti Claridge.  It was interesting playing under cover 
and under lights, also on grass at Pialba. Urangan Club certainly went above 
and beyond showing great hospitality. They served a sumptuous dinner, all 
cooked and served by volunteers. These away trips not only build great  
camaraderie amongst our own players it is a good promotion for the Club. 
 
The Men’s Arm has welcomed many new bowlers in the last few months and 
already some are volunteering to help. Great to see!!.  
 
Seaside Day is now confirmed as Sunday March 22nd, with a 12.30 start and 
sausage sizzle at the completion of the day. 
 
 
 Bill Sullivan   MBA President. 

Men’s Bowling Arm 

President            – Bill Sullivan 

Vice President   – Byron Ewin 

Admin Officer    – Murray Small 

Games Director – Mark Pollard 

Assistant Games Director   

– Stan Rogers 

MEN’S BOWLING ARM  

A man rushed into a busy doctor's 
office and shouted, "Doctor!  I 
think I'm shrinking!"  The doctor 

calmly responded, "Now, settle down. 
You'll just have to be a little patient." 

Leesa was happy to accept a donation from 

Ralph for not one, but two wrong biases ! 



MASSIVE EFFORT AROUND THE CLUB 

 

The Club recently picked up a big load of high quality ‘club-style’ carpet from 
the RSL. The RSL Events Centre is undergoing a complete re-vamp so with 
their generosity (and a lot of behind the scenes lobbying by Lin) we were 
able to avail ourselves of most of it - free of charge. The pictures show some 
of the lads liberating the heavy rolls early one morning. Thanks to Greg 
Lodge for organising the pick-up.  



PIZZA AND PASTA 

NIGHT 

BISTRO CLOSED 

BISTRO CLOSED 

LUNCH FROM 12 NOON  DINNER FROM 5:30 pm  

ROAST NIGHT 

CHEFS SPECIAL 

PIZZA AND PASTA 

NIGHT 

STEAK AND PARMY NIGHT 

DINING  

in  Air Conditioned  

Comfort 

MARCH 

CRUMBED PRAWN CUTLETS  

served with CHIPS and SALAD 

 Members $13.90  

  

 Visitors    $15.40 

               BISTRO 
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Have you changed your address? 

If you have changed address or any of your contact details 

but may not have let the club know 

could you please email your new details to Phyl 

 (our Membership Secretary) on 

  

memsecpelicanbowls@westnet.com.au  

or  

fill in the ‘Change of Address Details’ Form  

available from the Office or Games Office)  and leave at the 

Club Office for the Membership Secretary. 

NOTICE 



Do you feel like an extra beer once you get home, or perhaps a glass of wine?  Did 

you know the club sells six packs and bottles of wine to take away?  Just ask our 

friendly bar staff as you are leaving and they will be very happy to help you out. 

AND don’t forget take away PIZZA and PASTA - Tuesday and Saturday 

 Bring along your cans  and 

bottles etc  when you come 

to your club and help with 

some purchases  

Recycle 
and help our club make $$$ 

$10K 

$8K 

$6K 

$4K 

$2K 

 

NOTICE 

 Did you know that we have an extensive range 

of preloved books available 

Just a $2 donation each or three for $5 & 

& Free magazines, videos & CD’s with any book 

purchase 



PROUD SUPPORTERS OF THE PELICAN WATERS BOWLS CLUB 

POSITION NAME HOME PH. MOBILE 

Chairperson Lin Ballinger   0407636294 

Deputy Chair Greg Lodge   0490970729 

Secretary Tony Carter  0428 677 805 

Treasurer Phil Marshall 54924538   

Director Robyn Schey    

Director Clive Dixon    

Director Mal Smith   0408869408 

Director Roslyn Hughes    

Director Jon Butler    

Bar Manager    0416022083 

MBA President Bill Sullivan   0439 665 186 

LBA President Kaye Whelan    

BOARD MEMBERS / MAJOR SPONSORS 



Please support these Businesses who are valued MAJOR sponsors 

and supporters of the Pelican Waters Bowls Club. 

 
MAJOR SPONSOR 

Pelican Brief   

is proudly printed 

by                 

Pelican Waters 

OUR MAJOR SPONSORS 


